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3 December 2018 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

MILK MONEY 

 

As you know milk is provided daily for all children, in line with the school’s Healthy Eating Policy. 

 

The cost from Monday 7th January until Friday 29 March will be £10.60 per child.  Please sign 

below if you would like your child to receive milk and return the money with this slip by Friday 14 

December 2018. (No orders will be taken after this date).  

 

Please click here to indicate if you wish your child to have milk.  

 

Please note milk is free for nursery children. Primary One and Two classes pay for their milk 

through their snack money. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Duddy 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 
 

Milk Money for 7 January to 29 March 2018 is £10.60 per child 

 

 

Name(s) of child/children  _________________________Class  ______________ 

 

    _________________________ Class  ______________ 

     

_________________________ Class  ______________ 

  

 

    

Signed:    _________________________________Parent/ Guardian 

 

Phone: 028 7134 9489 
Fax: 028 7134  8341 
E-mail: info@glendermottps.derry.ni.sch.uk 
www.glendermott.net 
 

50 Ardmore Rd., 
Derry 
BT47 3QZ 
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https://goo.gl/forms/eEUESkBdCji9yA7y2
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(Return by Friday 14 December 2018. No orders will be taken after this date). 


